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My children have been part of PPS since 2010 and the schools they have gone to are 

the same ones I attended 30-40 years ago and sadly they look exactly the same. No 

air conditioning for hot summer days and not adequate heating in cold winter days all 

of which impacts a child’s ability to learn. Classes were often over crowded making it 

very hard for teachers to meet the needs of all the kids. They need adequate funding 

to be able to have adequate staff and many extra curricular activities like art and 

computer and library have been cut due to lack of funding. This is such a shame. 

Please give this very large school district the funding it needs this is our future 

generation.  


